
Copper Valley Privacy Gate Upgrade Update 10-18-2023 

 

The Copper Valley CSD has identified that the security of the 5-digit code system had been compromised 

by people putting in random 5-digit codes and gaining access afterhours. To maintain community 

privacy, the CSD has now replaced and upgraded the old system and removed the five-digit keypad at 

the front gate to prevent unauthorized nonresidents and guests gaining access into the community. 

Copper Valley residents can now use their cell phone or landline telephone to open the gate for guests. 

**Please see this email for gate form attachment or website for form: 

https://www.coppervalleycsd.org/files/cb74dccde/NEW+Gate+Access+Form+++++2023.pdf .  

During times when the gate is unattended, guests simply call you from the gate’s intercom call box, 

which allows you to then press #9 from your listed cell phone from anywhere in the world through the 

call box. Please note the new system only allows for one registered phone number per resident, this 

may be a cell phone or a home landline. 

In addition to the new upgraded system, any clickers, RFID stickers or proximity cards still work as they 

did before, there is nothing you need to do with these means of access. 

If you have any questions about the new upgrade, please do not hesitate to contact our site manager: 

 

Greg Hebard 

209.768.5678 

 

https://www.coppervalleycsd.org/files/cb74dccde/NEW+Gate+Access+Form+++++2023.pdf

